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5 December 2016

Department of Planning and Environment
Level 22, 320 Pitt Street
Sydney NSW 2000

To whom it may concern,

Re: Owners Consent Letter for the State Significant Development Application for
Ballina High School

The Department of Education are the owners of Ballina High School which is located at 37-
49 Swift Street, Ballina (the site is also referenced to as Lots 477 & 478 DP 729251, Lot 1
DP 1083219 and Lot 392 DP 755684).

The Department of Education wishes to lodge a State Significant Development application
under Part 4 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979 for the part demolition
of existing buildings and construction of new teaching and learning spaces. The proposed
development will incorporate a three storey building to accommodate 1,000 students.

The Department of Education are the applicants for the State Significant Development
application and any subsequent correspondence should be addressed to the Department of
Education.

Please direct all correspondence to the Program Manager Courtney Kiernan:
E: courtney.kiernan@det.nsw.edu.au Ph: 9651 1233

Yours sincerely,

David Tonge
Director, Capital Works Programs
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